
  

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
  
  
 
 
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

  

  

  

   

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Southfields Academy Weekly Newsletter 
Week commencing Monday 11th September 2017 

 
Ethos statement: We believe that through individual commitment, self discipline, integrity and respect for others, 

we inspire everyone to learn. 

Southfields’ Spectacular Results – 2017 

A Level 

Congratulations to Southfields Academy students who achieved the best ever A level results.  
This year 31% of students achieved A*/A grades and 54% achieved A*-B grades ensuring entry to some of the 

best Universities. 

Here are just a few of the many students going on to further education.   Well done!! 

  Reda is going to study Liberal Arts & Sciences at Birmingham 

  Coral is going to study Law at Sussex 

  Shaheim is going to study Biomedical Engineering at King’s College London 

  Haleen is going to study Medicine at Imperial 

  Sanjeevan is going to study Geophysics at Bristol 

  Molisha is going to study Drama and Theatre at Kent 

  Filippa is going to study Mechanical Engineering at Manchester 
 

Our students also achieved 
brilliant results in Vocational 
subjects with 46 Distinction * in 
subjects including music, sport 
and IT.  
Students also achieved 6 triple 
Distinction* in Extended Diploma 
subjects such as business, 
Health and Social care and 
sport. 
 
 

Well done! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Thought for the Week 

 

 
 
 

It’s not that I’m so smart, it’s just that I stay with problems longer. 
 

Albert Einstein 
 
 

GCSE Result – 2017 

 

Well done Year 11, even with the new tougher GCSEs in English and mathematics you have achieved our best 
ever GCSE results. 
 

25% grades 9-7 (A*-A) 
39% grades 9-5 in English and mathematics 
69% grades 9-4 in English and mathematics 
 
 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 

11th September 2017 – Academy Resumes for Sixth Form 
20th September 2017 – Open Morning 

21st September 2017 – Year 12 Meet the Tutor Evening 
21st September 2017 – Year 9 Parents’ Workshop 

22nd September 2017 – Open Morning 
 
 

 

We were honoured to have the Right 
Honourable Justine Greening, Secretary of 
State for Education, and our local MP drop in 
to open results with Lewis and Wiktoria.   

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Welcome to Our New Year 7 Students – Ms Lindau 

 
Wednesday 6th September was the first day for our fabulous 
new intake of Year 7 students.  They arrived promptly, a little 
nervous, but smart in their new uniforms and ready to start 
their secondary school career at Southfields Academy. Their 
behaviour around the school so far has been fantastic, and 
they have taken their reading and maths assessments in a 
calm and serious manner befitting the challenges which come 
with the transition to secondary school.  
 

 

We hope they will all be very happy at Southfields and will 
make good progress with their journey in education. 
 


